

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; Brice[REDACTED]; Epstein J[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: Kahn Richard[REDACTED]
From: Daphne
Sent: Sun 1/27/2013 11:54:31 AM
Subject: Re: Re buck steel schedule

Greetings B

Wednesday is not an option because there are no seats available.

Thursday. January 31

To change the existing reservation \$1,127.50

To purchase new one way tickets \$ 1,030.95

2 extra nights at Sapphire \$1,440.00

Please advise, Daphne

--

Sent from my Android phone with K-9 Mail. Please excuse my brevity.

Brice <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Update New shed will be completely finished today
Existing structure by Thursday
The extension of time is due pre existing site conditions that need to addressed before sheeting can be installed
David will need to help tomorrow with some foundation work
Daphne can forward flight options for Wednesday pm and Thursday please

Brice M Gordon